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| Dear Walt:

| STAT
27 May 1960
sr, J. Valter Yeagley
Assistant Attorney Genaral
Internal Security Division
j Department of Justice £
Washington 25, D. C. A

! A8 & result of your 17 May 1960 letter to the Director,
we made rch for material we might have which would

| |the people named in your
| letter. Two reports appeared to have possible relevancy, and
| as they were ciassified 1 arranged to hava them shown to
Mr. Thomas K. Hall and My, William S, Kenney of your
| office to determine whether they could be declassified for
! your use. Apparently the information in thees reports will
not be useful for your purposes, and they were brought back
to the Agency.

{ 1 ¢ shall continue to be on the lockout for information

g in connection with this case, and if any material turns up we

' shall call Msssrs, Hall or Kenney. If your office has any fur-
; ther requests and there is any urgency, 1 suggest you call my

| office and we can have an appropriste search made and report

\ to you. Whenever the classification of information appears to

| be a problem, we shall {follow the same procedure and go over
the material with your representatives to determine whether

| you wish to use it.

C:LRH:jeb Sincerely,
R via EQO/DCI . /cz of incomang
DDCI
DD/P SIGNED
WH o/ onores
; General Counsel tawrence R. Houston
I1‘Has Reviewed Goeneral Counsel
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